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March 7, 2025 

To: City of Madison Residents 

RE: LED Street Light Conversion Start of Work 

The City of Madison is planning to begin work on the replacement of old street light fixtures with new LED 
fixtures Citywide. The contract for this work has been awarded to Pro Electric, Inc. 

The work is expected to begin March 17, 2025. Replacement of fixtures will be Citywide and work hours 
are 7AM to 7PM Monday through Saturday and 10AM – 7PM on Sundays. 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact the Project Engineer (Gretchen Aviles 
Pineiro, 608-266-4899, gavilespineiro@cityofmadison.com). 

Sincerely, 

_________________________________For: 
Yang Tao, P.E., Director of Traffic Engineering 
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